
 
 

 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The Special meeting of  
Calaveras Public Utility District scheduled for  

Wednesday, March 18, 2020  
has been cancelled.   

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is  
Tuesday, April 14, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.  

at the Calaveras Public Utility District office (506 W. Saint 
Charles Street, San Andreas, CA  95249). 


